
 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

DATE:  January 14, 2021 
 
TO:  Local Government Officials 
 
FROM:  Kevin Rindy, Emergency Management Coordinator, La Crosse County 
 
SUBJECT: LA CROSSE COUNTY MULTI-HAZARDS MITIGATION PLAN 2020 - 2024 
 
 
Dear Local Officials, 
 
The La Crosse County Multi-Hazards Mitigation Plan 2020 - 2024 has been approved by 
Wisconsin Emergency Management and FEMA pending adoption by the local municipalities. 
This plan has been developed from information gathered through three local elected official 
surveys, a public information meeting and La Crosse County Local Emergency Management 
Committee meetings. Enclosed is a resolution for adoption of the plan. By adopting this plan 
your jurisdiction will remain eligible for FEMA’s Hazard Mitigation grant programs which can 
assist greatly when recovering from disasters or developing mitigation projects to reduce losses 
from future disasters. We would like to send in the final plan to FEMA by February 28, 2021. 
Included in the plan must be a copy of all resolutions from jurisdictions, which adopt the plan. If 
you could address this resolution at your next meeting, we would greatly appreciate it. If you 
do adopt the plan, please send me a copy of the adopting resolution. If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to call me at (608) 789-4811 or Abbey Nicewander, Senior Planner with 
the Mississippi River Regional Planning Commission (608) 785-9396. 
 
 
Enclosures 
 

 

 


